
I-69 Industry Safety and Constructability Review 

On October 23, 2020, MDOT posted an Industry safety and constructability review package for I-69 

reconstruct at I-475 in Genesee County. The industry review package can be found at the following 

link: 

I-69 at I-475 Industry Safety and Constructability Link 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-543003--,00.html

